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For Immediate Release  February 6, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Locate Missing Person Juvenile 
 

 

On January 31, 2019, at about 6:50 PM, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were 

dispatched to a Missing Person Juvenile call located at the 23000 Block of Quiet Hollow Montgomery, 

Texas. Deputies learned Haden Trostel DOB 06/19/02 was last seen on January 30, 2019 and may be in the 

area of Walden located in Montgomery, Texas. Haden has been reported to attend Wednesday Youth 

activities at the Montgomery Cowboy Church.   

 

If you have any information on his location, please contact Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Dispatch 

at 936-760-5800 in reference to Case# 19A036684. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specialist Thomas Smith 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Executive Division 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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